
                                     Saint Mary’s Parish Finance Council Meeting  

                                                                    9/16/21  

Meeting called to order @ 6:38 pm, members present were Janet Schmitt, Steve Kuennen and 

Mike Hensley. 

Reviewed profit and loss statement, revenues are up $1,800.00, Thank you!, repairs are up as 

well, some of the projects that were completed were, 1) steeple decking /single and flashing 

replacement, 2) smoke remediation and painting of the top 2/3 of interior of the church and 

plaster repair in the choir loft due to leaking steeple, 3) stain glasses (BB holes) 7 windows 

repaired in total, sound system components replacement, due to theft.  

Some other issues on the horizon, 4 ton, #2 A/C unit needs repair, a heater for the threshold 

of the front doors, to prevent doors from freezing shut and also a small heater for the 

vestibule are to be installed. 

Reviewed fiscal year report and annual financial report, we seem to be on track. 

New council members are being solicited, Ken Hemesath and Ken Gossling their terms are 

expired. Thank you both for your time and smarts, ya’ll will be missed. 

New officers were elected; 

Janet Schmitt, Chair 

Steve Kuennen, Vice- Chair 

Mike Hensley, Secretary 

Thanks so much for the volunteerism, for the cleanup of the basement after the flood this 

summer. 

 Everyone, thank you for your continued generosity, we are trying stretch the dollars as best 

we can and also keeping an eye on the future. May God bless us and St. Michael protect us, in 

The Most Holy Name of Jesus. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mike Hensley 


